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BOOK I have read all year. A gorgeous story which had me hooked. Make sure you
have a box of tissues when you read this beautiful story *****' 'A heartbreaking
and heartwarming tale of love, loss and forgiveness' Daily Mail 'A spellbinding
tale with lots of surprises and endearing characters. Hughes is a wonderful
storyteller' Woman's Weekly From the million-copy-bestselling author of The
Letter, Kathryn Hughes, and inspired by true events, an unforgettable, moving and
timeless story of love and war which will stay with you for ever. Readers who
adored The Nightingale, The Notebook or The Rainbow will love to unlock The Memory
Box... Jenny Tanner opens the box she has cherished for decades. Contained within
are her most precious mementoes, amongst them a pebble, a carving and a newspaper
cutting she can hardly bear to read. But Jenny knows the time is finally here.
After the war, in a mountainside village in Italy, she left behind a piece of her
heart. However painful, she must return to Cinque Alberi. And lay the past to
rest. After a troubled upbringing, Candice Barnes dreams of a future with the love
of her life - but is he the man she believes him to be? When Candice is given the
opportunity to travel to Italy with Jenny, she is unaware the trip will open her
eyes to the truth she's been too afraid to face. Could a place of goodbyes help
her make a brave new beginning? Will you be the next reader to lose your heart to
The Memory Box? 'With beautiful writing, wonderful characters, and a page-turning
plot, Kathryn has given us another unputdownable read. Warmth and heart burst from
every page, transporting the reader from joy to heartbreak. I couldn't have loved
it more' JENNY ASHCROFT 'I could not put this book down! It is absolutely
phenomenal from the very first page right until the very last page. It is
heartbreaking, joyful, hopeful, and a book that you won't want to put down*****'
'I have loved every single one of Kathryn Hughes' books, but this one was my
absolute favourite! *****' 'I love WW2 fiction and The Memory Box didn't
disappoint. It's an emotive, thought-provoking read about love, loss and
forgiveness' 'The twist at the end made me gasp! *****' 'I absolutely loved this
book. Devoured it in a few days. I eagerly await more of Kathryn Hughes' books. I
will be first in line. Excellent *****' 'What a gorgeously written tale. This
story was heartbreaking but also heartwarming. Full of unexpected twists, this one
had me gripped! *****' 'A stunningly beautiful story. Brilliantly developed
characters. A heart-warming and emotional read that I read in one sitting *****'
'I absolutely adored this book! The story had me finishing the book in no time! A
story that will stay with me a while' 'An extremely well researched story,
beautifully told. It is sad in places, but heartwarming in others' 'A
heartwarming, well-written story. Heartbreaking in places but a story that had to
be told *****'

The Last Hours in Paris: Set in WW2 and the Liberation, a powerful story of an
impossible love Ruth Druart 2022-07-07 War brings them together. Liberation will
tear them apart. 'A wonderful book. An involving, terrifying, heartbreaking story
of the power of love and forgiveness' JILL MANSELL 'A tender, yet thrilling story
of love and family secrets in time of war, beautifully told' RACHEL HORE 'I was so
engrossed. A wonderful, moving, sad but ultimately uplifting book' LESLEY PEARSE A
POWERFUL PORTRAIT OF WAR. A HEARTBREAKING STORY OF LOVE. THE EXTRAORDINARY NEW
NOVELFROM THE AUTHOR OF WHILE PARIS SLEPT. Paris 1944. Elise Chevalier knows what
it is to love...and to hate. Her fiancé, a young French soldier, was killed by the
German army at the Maginot Line. Living amongst the enemy Elise must keep her rage
buried deep within. Sebastian Kleinhaus no longer recognises himself. After four
years spent fighting a war he doesn't believe in, wearing a uniform he despises,
he longs for a way out. For something, someone, to be his salvation. Brittany
1963. Reaching for the suitcase under her mother's bed, eighteen-year-old
Josephine Chevalier uncovers a secret that shakes her to the core. Determined to
find the truth, she travels to Paris where she discovers the story of a dangerous
love that grew as a city fought for its freedom. Of the last stolen hours before
the first light of liberation. And of a betrayal so deep that it would irrevocably
change the course of two young lives life for ever. 'Love, loss, bravery... Ruth
is an exceptional storyteller, bringing the past back to life and shining a light
in the darkness' Ericka Waller 'THE LAST HOURS IN PARIS is a vivid exposé of war
and its dislocations... these characters command sympathy' Kirkus Reviews Acclaim
for the unforgettable international bestseller WHILE PARIS SLEPT: 'A gripping tale
of love and sacrifice' WOMAN & HOME 'You'll have your heart in your mouth and
tears on your cheeks as it reaches its rich, life-affirming conclusion... Had me
completely and utterly enraptured' LOUISE CANDLISH 'What a book... Emotional and
heartrending...absolutely phenomenal. I was on tenterhooks throughout. A wonderful
achievement' JILL MANSELL 'I absolutely loved it. An ingenious plot, wonderful
believable characters and it moved me to tears. A fabulous read' LESLEY PEARSE 'A
heartbreaking debut' JANET SKESLIEN CHARLES, AUTHOR OF THE PARIS LIBRARY 'An
amazing story of love, resilience and the human spirit' TRACY REES 'Brace yourself
for a brilliant read. This will tug at your heartstrings' BEST 'Made me think and
cry and rage and smile at mankind's capacity for both terrible, heartbreaking
cruelty and beautiful, selfless love' NATASHA LESTER
The Memory Box: A beautiful, timeless, absolutely heartbreaking love story and
World War 2 historical fiction Kathryn Hughes 2021-08-05 'UTTERLY UNPUTDOWNABLE'
Jenny Ashcroft Some love stories last a lifetime... 'Wow, wow, wow!!! The BEST

forgive-me-kindle-edition-lesley-pearse

1/1

Downloaded from muirmaxwelltrust.com on June 27, 2022 by guest

